OFFEICE QF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 28 2014

To the Members of the California State Senate:
I am returning Senate Bill 69 without my signature.

This bill allows four cities that incorporated after January 1, 2004 and before January 1,
2012 to receive additional property tax revenue through a redistribution of Vehicle
License Fee revenue.

While it is true that the state’s economy has improved markedly, and significant progress
has been made in aligning revenues and expenditures, I do not believe that it would be
prudent to authorize legislation that would result in long term costs to the general fund
that this bill would occasion.

Sincerely,
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